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Dear Resident,
 
I’m writing to thank you for participating in the National Crime Victimization Survey. By 
participating in the survey, you help ensure that we have reliable data on crime and 
victimization in our country.  Much of this information is not available from police reports. 
Historically, less than half of victimizations reported in the survey are ever reported to police. 
Criminal justice professionals can use the survey results to improve their effectiveness in 
combating crime. 

We know your time is valuable and we really appreciate your participation.

Your household may be contacted again for this important survey. We hope we can count on 
your continued support.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director, U.S. Census Bureau
 


